
Parks and Environment Committee - Bouquets to City's Gardening Workers   

From:    Eileen Best <ejbest@sympatico.ca>
To:    "Councillor Paula Fletcher" <councillor_fletcher@toronto.ca>
Date:    03/10/2011 6:22 PM
Subject:   Bouquets to City's Gardening Workers

Dear Paula,   

I walked up University Avenue this morning, and 
was admiring the floral plantings in the median.   

 University Avenue is  a veritable botanical garden. 
  Someone put a lot of planning and thought into the selection of plants 
with stunning results lasting well into Fall.   

I hope members of Council take note of such 
work.  Members of the public have 
their spirits lifted and photo ops abound for 
tourists as well.   

Please add my comments to those 
who appreciate the beautification 
of our parks and city gardens.   

Sincerely   

Eileen Best 
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